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IMPORTANT KOLPING PHONE NUMBERS 

President – Larry Fehrenbach -513-385-4016 

V. President – Christa Olding – 513-385-1476 

Membership – Bev Meyer, 513-451-1212 

Sick Comm. – Christa Olding- 513-385-1476 

 

Sub Group Presidents: 

 

Sängerchor – Bill Kraeling, 513-238-9570 

Schuetzen Club – Jay Stupprich, 513-741-1604 

Seniors –  Christa Olding, 513-385- 1476 

Sports Club – Rick Hill, 513-858-1174 

Young Families – Trey Seibel – 513-522-8739 

Kolping Center 

 

House & Grounds – Gary Gerdes, 513-825-4198 

Clubhouse Rentals – 513-851-7951 then press 1 

Business Office - 513-851-7951 then press 1  

Clubhouse – 513-851-7951 then press 5 

Hall, Kitchen – 513-851-7951 then press 4 

 

Sports Complex –513-851-5657 

 

 

Notice 

Upon the death of a MEMBER, please call the 

President of the Kolping Society or one of the 

Bereavement Committee members.  In order that 

the membership can be aware that a MEMBER has 

died, the family of the decedent should be willing 

to place in the Death Notice that the decedent is a 

MEMBER of the Kolping and at what time Kolping 

members should assemble for prayers (This should 

be mutually agreed upon by the family and the 

Kolping representative.)  The Board of Trustees 

agreed that this notice should be published 

monthly so that there is no misunderstanding or 

confusion in the future.  The present members of 

the Bereavement Committee are:  Christa Olding, 

Otger  Kappen, Marilee Uhlhorn, Lois Kemper, or 

Berni  Brunsman 

MEMORIAL MASS 

GOETTAFEST 

KOLPING CENTER 

10235 MILL RD. 

Sunday, November 13, 2011 

Mass – 11:00 a.m. 

Goetta Breakfast to follow 

 

RESERVATIONS a MUST:   
CALL:   Barb Hessler, 513-742-8842 

 

Breakfast cost:   $7.00 per person or 

$20.00 per family (Children under 10 FREE) 

 

Deceased members to be remembered: 

 

Anneliese Niehsen  Gene Lohbeck 

John Rapien   William Schmitz 

Pat Sterwerf   Sam Pasqualetti 

 

Be sure to come to the mass and support the 

families of the members we are remembering this 

year. 
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Happy Birthday to all our members 

born in November especially 

Bill Aufderheide who is celebrating his 

95th Birthday this month 

 

November Birthday Query 
Date of Birth Last Name First Name 

11/1 Weissmann John 
11/1 Fehrenbach Thomas 
11/1 Stukenborg James 
11/2 Chouteau Dale 
11/2 Drees Holly 
11/3 Noll John 
11/4 Ostendorf George 
11/5 Eckstein Anthony 
11/5 Lameier Mary Jo 
11/5 Talkers Jeff 
11/5 Hull Wendell 
11/5 Klosterman Charles 
11/5 Weisenberger Steve 
11/8 Egbers Thomas 
11/8 Schomaker Norbert 
11/8 Hausfeld William 
11/8 Klosterman Theodore 
11/9 Wilke Theodore 

11/10 Rosen Emmi 
11/10 Talkers Ralph 
11/11 Schantz Konrad 
11/11 Brunsman Dennis 
11/11 Murray John 
11/12 Aufderheide William 
11/12 Rudolf Daniel 
11/12 Grote Ursula 
11/12 Brunsman Michael 
11/13 Ellers Manfred 
11/13 Fultz Carole 
11/14 Stegman Johanna 
11/14 Welage Susan 
11/14 Lewis Greg 
11/15 Wilke Doris 
11/17 Sersion Jean 
11/17 Brickweg Kurt 
11/18 Wagner Carl 

 

November Birthday Query 
Date of Birth Last Name First Name 

11/18 Pelzel Nancy 
11/18 Kemper Kenneth 
11/19 Schindler Robert 
11/19 Abeln David 
11/20 Fischer Hans M. 
11/21 Geers Bernard 
11/21 Wienkamp Karen 
11/21 Abt Stephen 
11/22 Keck Roberta 
11/22 Adams Roger 
11/22 Rumpke Douglas 
11/23 Albers John 
11/23 Schmidt Larry 
11/23 Rumpke, Jr. Harry 
11/23 Mushaben Thomas . 
11/23 Reis III Joseph 
11/24 Corcoran Benjamin 
11/25 Yoder Carol 
11/25 Griffin Brian 
11/26 Ostendorf Richard 
11/27 Meyer Beverly 
11/28 Sersion Raymond 
11/28 Schoenberger William 
11/28 Von Den Benken Maria 
11/30 Willenbrink Barbara 
11/30 Schroer James 
11/30 Knizner John 
11/30 Hughes Rachel 

Thanks to all who attended parties for 

our birthday celebrants for all the gifts 

& good wishes. 

EMAIL INFORMATION 

“Please provide Chris Schnetzer with your e-mail 

address so we can send timely notices to friends of 

Kolping.  You can e-mail Chris at 

cschnetzer@cinci.rr.com or call 513-761-3713.  

Your e-mail will not be shared with those outside of 

Kolping.”    Thank-you 



Kolping Bulletin                   November 2011         www.Kolping Cincinnati.com 

 

..  

K ing John and Queen Christa 

W ould like to invite you to  the  

King’s Party 
Saturday, November 26, 2011 

8:30 p.m. to 12:30 a.m. 

German & American music by the 

Polka Dots 

Cost: $10.00 

Includes appetizers, snacks, beer & 

pop. 

Reservations a must: 

Call:   Doris Wilke 

513-521-5019 

Send you check to: 

Doris Wilke 

5180 Deeridge Lane 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45247 

 

Make the check out to: 

Kolping Kings Court 

 
Come , join  the K ing’s Court for an 

evening of G emütlichkeit. 

D ance &  Socialization 

N OTICEN OTICEN OTICEN OTICE     

B ecause of poor attendance last year at 

the N ew  Year’s Eve Party the party for 

2011 is cancelled . 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

KOLPING SENIORS 

Please bring personal hygiene 
items for the Gift Bags which 

will be given to the 
residents of OUR LADY OF THE 
WOODS Retirement Home for 

Christmas.  They have 10 men 
and 14 women currently who 

are in need of those types of 
things. 

SENIORS 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 13, 2011 

11:30 A.M. 
 

Seniors in December we will 
have our Christmas Party,  
Dinner will be fixed by our 
own great cooks, Doris Wilke, 
Gert Schroeder, and Marlene 

Lintz.  

COST:   Senior Members, Free 

Guests:   $10.00   
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RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED 
BEFORE DECEMBER 6, 2011 

CALL: 

Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

SICK & SHUT IN LIST 

Alberta Tieves  Gene Meister 

Agnes Oevermeyer  Sis Meister 

Tim Allgeyer   Ted Segbers 

Walburga Kappen  Bid Seibel 

Bob Stehlin   Gunther Uhlhorn 

 

Keep these people in your prayers, send a card 

or give them a call.   It is always nice to hear from 

friends when you are house bound. 

 

 

DEATHS 

Our Sympathy to Peg Moertl whose mother Anne 

Moertl passed away on Tuesday, Nov. 1st. 

 

May her soul and the souls of all the faithful 

departed rest in peace. 

 

************************************************* 

                 

SCHUETZEN KLUB 
KORNER 

NEXT SHOOTING DATE:    November 18, 2011 

PLACE;  Kolping Clubhouse 

PRACTICE:  7:15 PM -  COMPETETION; 8:00PM 

 

TARGETS:   Team Abel 

BAR:           Team  A. Callahan 

FOOD:  Team   Luther 

TICKETS:    Team Schnetzer 

 

Practice high Individual:   

Ron Von den Benken  67 

Competition High Individual:   

Paul Anhofer 69 

Competition high Team:   

Abel/Weinkamp 325 

 

Hello Everyone, 

We are off and running with month two under 

our belt.   In the interest of being fair and tired of 

droning on about teams not doing their fair 

share, here is a bit of pleasant news.   Much 

thanks to team Finnegan for their innovative and 

delicious Gyro’s last month. Team Finnegan is 

one of the teams that every year step up and 

beyone what is expected from a team.   The first 

month they worked the bar, last month worked 

the food, every year work the gate at 

Schuetzenfest, every year they work the end 

party bar and are always volunteering for any 

needs of the Schuetzen and Kolping.   The 

following members of team Finegan make it a 

pleasure to be Schietzen Club president:   Vic 

Finnnegan, Dave Berryman, Eli Martin, Chuck 

Klosterman and Rick VandenEyden.  

 

Don’t forget the Turkey Shoot is this month. 

 

Our secretary Paul Anhofer requests that team 

captains review the cap sheets for accuracy each 

month 

 

Jacob Stupprich, President 

Email:  craftmasters @zoomtown.com 
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Phone:   513-741-1604 

 

ATTENDANCE PRIZE $50.00 

Susan Kohorst was the November Winner of 

the Attendance Prize.   Susan was not at the 

meeting so next month the prize will be 

$75.00 

GERMAN HERITAGE MUSEUM 

      The Museum is currently closed but will re-open 
on Sunday, Dec. 4 from 1 to 5 pm for the Sankt 
Nikolaus Fest which is the beginning of the 
traditional German Christmas Season. St. Nikolaus 
is scheduled to meet and greet children and guests 
from 3 to 5 pm. 
 
     Members of the Cincinnati Carvers Guild will 
display their beautiful wood carvings and German 
Christmas songs will be presented at 3 pm by the 
Kinderchor of the Fairview-Clifton German 
Language School. Refreshments, including hot 
chocolate, Kuchen and cookies will be available. 
 
     The German Heritage Museum showcases 
German culture in the region. It features exhibits 
highlighting the German heritage and also provides 
information on the German societies of the region.  
 
         Gift items are available dealing with the 
German heritage, including books, maps and 
German Heritage Museum t-shirts. For information 
call Manfred or Regina Schnetzer on 
(513) 923-3743 or E-mail: moschnetzer@fuse.net  
or the Museum website: www.gacl.org 
PS  If you plan to come, please try to carpool; 
parking at West Fork Park is limite 

 

Food Drive 

    In recent years we have suggested that 

everyone bring some canned good the 

December meeting which will be held on 

Sunday, Dec.4th at our Center. The festivities 

will begin with a Mass at 11 AM, the Feast Day 

of our Founder Blessed Adolph Kolping, 

followed by the initiation of new Members and 

the Christmas Party. The agenda is full for this 

day with happy and enjoyable activities . This 

day, the monthly meeting will be suspended so 

we can fully enjoy the day and visit with fellow 

members. It would be very rewarding for our 

leadership to be able to greet a large crowd.  

They put a lot of effort into this event and we 

need to positively respond by attending. It 

would be very encouraging to see some of our 

newer members attend so we all can get better 

acquainted. 

     Some years ago the Society asked that we 

bring some canned goods to this event to be 

given to some charitable organization that 

feeds the hungry. In the past we have taken the 

collected food items to various organizations 

and last year it was suggested that we consider 

donating this year’s collection to the folks who 

run and live in the home called Our Lady of 

the Woods. This is a senior citizens facility in 

White Oak. Our Seniors group has for years 

worked with this facility and made monetary as 

well as material donations to them.  

     The first load that I took to the Free Store a 

few years ago amounted to 500lbs.  Last year 

we barely collected 200lbs.  I would love to 

take a big load to Our Lady of the Woods 

this year.  

 

Ted Tegenkamp 

FR. DAVID HILLER, OFM, 
ENDOWMENT FUND 

The following people have made donations to 

the Fr. David Hiller Fund in honor of the 50th 

Wedding Anniversary of Lois & Jim 

Kemper.   We congratulate them on reaching 

this milestone in their lives and pray that God 

will bless them many more happy years. 
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Willimas Family  Michelle Williams 

Monica Williams-Mitchell & Mike Mitchell 

Lonita & Mike Williams  Carol & Alllen Cliffe 

Maria & Karl VondenBenken Rita & Tom Musbach 

Julie Hawkins & John Williams Magda & Ben Geers 

Mary Jo & Tom Shannon Amy & Paul Ahrnsen 

Angela & Rudy Pohlabeln Susan & Brian Griffin\ 

Mary & Ted Tegenkamp  

 

Thank you so much for supporting the Fr. David Hiller, 

OFM Fund 

Ted Tegenkamp, Treasurer, 513-941-6439 

***************************************************************** 

DECEMBER GENERAL 
MEETING 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2011 

MASS – 11:00 A.M. 

INITATION & CHRISTMAS PARTY  

TO FOLLOW Don’t forget to 
bring non perishable 

(caned) food for the poor. 

Thank You,Thank You,Thank You,Thank You, Thank You Thank You Thank You Thank You     

To our outgoing Board m embers for their 2 years of To our outgoing Board m embers for their 2 years of To our outgoing Board m embers for their 2 years of To our outgoing Board m embers for their 2 years of 

service on  the board:   B ill Lunnemann, Jr., Tom  service on  the board:   B ill Lunnemann, Jr., Tom  service on  the board:   B ill Lunnemann, Jr., Tom  service on  the board:   B ill Lunnemann, Jr., Tom  

M usbach, Ray Kunze, &  Gary Koester and also M usbach, Ray Kunze, &  Gary Koester and also M usbach, Ray Kunze, &  Gary Koester and also M usbach, Ray Kunze, &  Gary Koester and also 

Larry F ehrenbach &  Christa O lding for their hard Larry F ehrenbach &  Christa O lding for their hard Larry F ehrenbach &  Christa O lding for their hard Larry F ehrenbach &  Christa O lding for their hard 

w ark as P resident &  V ice P resident.w ark as P resident &  V ice P resident.w ark as P resident &  V ice P resident.w ark as P resident &  V ice P resident.     

ELECTION RESULTS 

President – Trey Seibel 

Vice President – Chris Schnetzer 

BOARD MEMBERS 

John Martini 

Ted Tegenkamp 

Ted Klosterman 

Kevin Luther 

Paul Weinkamp 

Ralph Vosseberg 

CAN IT ALREADY BE THAT TIME – TO 

RENEW YOUR KOLPING DUES? 

December 4
th

 could be the day 

Bring your dues and you can pay 

Another year as a Kolping member 

From January 1
st

 untIL December (2012) 

 

Yes, your dues need to be renewed by  

Dec. 31
st

, 2011.  Bring them to the 

Meeting/Initiation/Christmas Party gathering on 

Sunday December 4th and I will be available to 

accept your 2012 dues. 

Single Member…………….$42.00 

Family Member………………$63.00 

70 Years of Age & 20 Year member………$25.00 

Bev Meyer, Membership 

************************************** 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING  

TO ALL OUR  

KOLPING FAMILIES 

 


